
 
Meeting 2017 March 22

COMMITTEE REPORT

 
TO: CHAIR AND MEMBERS 

FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
OF COUNCIL 

DATE: 2017 MARCH 3 

 
FROM: DIRECTOR PARKS, RECREATION & 

CULTURAL SERVICES 

  

 
SUBJECT: FESTIVALS BURNABY PROGRAM - SMALL SCALE EVENT 

17-S-007 MALAKURD ASSOCIATION 
 
PURPOSE: Grant Approval Request 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 

1.      THAT  the Festivals Burnaby Grant request from the Malakurd Association  
for the Newroz Kurdish New Year Celebration on 2017 March 19 be 
received. 

 
 

REPORT 
 
Festivals and Special Events:  Small Scale Event 
 

Grant File 17-S-007: Malakurd Association  
 
Application Received:  2017 February 3 
Project Budget:     $20,000 
Project Request:     $  8,000 
  
Previous Support:            New Festivals Burnaby Grant applicant   

 
An application request for $8,000 has been received from the Malakurd Association for 
the Newroz Kurdish New Year Celebration on 2017 March 19 at Barnet Marine Park. 
This free event will celebrate the Kurdish New Year through entertainment, food, kid’s 
activities and a cultural dance around fire. 
 
The Malakurd Association has been a registered charity organization since March 2016. 
The organizations mission is to help the Kurdish community integrate into Canadian 
society and assist them with making career choices. 
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The application has been completed in full. 
 
Festivals Burnaby funds would be allocated toward eligible project expenses related to 
programming, marketing/promotions and administration. 
 

 
Dave Ellenwood 
DIRECTOR PARKS, RECREATION & CULTURAL SERVICES 
 
DE:sj 
17-S-007 Malakurd Association 


